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TxDOT IH-35 Lane Closures 
 

New Braunfels, TX – Beginning Sunday, April 23rd, the Texas Department of Transportation 

(TxDOT) will begin a full lane closure on the southbound IH-35 mainlanes. The closure will start in 

the evening at 11:00 p.m. and will continue until 6:00 a.m. on the morning of Monday, April 24th.      

The work will consist of reducing the southbound mainlanes from four lanes to two lanes between 

Walnut Avenue and Schmidt Street. The reduction of the southbound travel lanes is estimated to 

last three to four weeks.   

Travelers should keep in mind that tapering down the southbound mainlanes to a full 

closure will require beginning the process several miles in advance, so the stack up of traffic could 

be substantial.   

      Look for future closure information on TxDOT’s weekly lane closures report on their Go Ahead! 

blog at http://txdotsanantonio.blogspot.com/search/label/closures. 
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